
 

   Kind Attention to Customers 

GST will be rolled out from 1
st

 July 2017. 

Service Tax will  be replaced by  Goods 

& Service Tax. In this regard those 

customers who want to  claim Input Tax 

Credit (ITC) of GST paid on various 

charges please provide GST registration 

numbers along with duly signed  

acknowledgement receipt mentioning  

your account number with your home 

branch. 

 

 


